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ABOR to Discuss Impact of Proposed FY16 Budget on Arizona’s Universities 
Discussion will be TODAY at 4 p.m. 

WHAT: The Arizona Board of Regents’ Legislative Affairs Committee will discuss the impact of              
Gov. Ducey’s proposed FY16 budget on Arizona’s public universities. 

 
 ABOR Legislative Affairs Committee Chair Regent Rick Myers and other regent members of the 

committee will participate in the discussion, as well as Arizona’s university and system 
presidents – ABOR President Eileen I. Klein, ASU President Michael M. Crow, NAU President Rita 
Cheng and UA President Ann Weaver Hart. 

 
WHEN:  TODAY, Jan. 16, 4 – 5 p.m. 
 
WHERE: The meeting will take place at the Arizona Board of Regents office, and video conferenced at 

Northern Arizona University and the University of Arizona. 
 

 Phoenix 
Arizona Board of Regents office 
2020 N. Central Ave., Suite #230 

 
 Flagstaff  

NAU, BAC 206  
 

 Tucson  
UA Old Main Board Room 

 
 
 

# # # 

The Arizona Board of Regents is committed to ensuring access for qualified residents of Arizona to 
undergraduate and graduate instruction; promoting the discovery, application, and dissemination of new 
knowledge; extending the benefits of university activities to Arizona's citizens outside the university; and 
maximizing the benefits derived from the state's investment in education. For more information visit 
AZRegents.edu.  

Media Advisory 
Jan. 16, 2015 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Katie Paquet, 602-229-2543, 602-524-0009 Katie.Paquet@azregents.edu 

              Sarah Harper, 602-229-2542, 602-402-1341 Sarah.K.Harper@azregents.edu 
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